
Zoology 
Action taken Report based on the feedback on curriculum 

Regular meetings and survey with students, parents andalumni members were conducted 

every academic year from 2016-17 to 2020-21.The following points have been suggested. 
All these suggestions have been forwarded to the Board of Studies, University of Kerala. 
1. The syllabus should be completed within the allotted time frame work and students 

should get enough time for exam preparation. 
2. Course content should impart knowledge and aptitude in students. Suggestions are 

forwarded to college council as well as Board of Studies. 
3. It is suggested that the curriculum should also be enriched with content for imparting 

soft skills to students. It should be one that promotes research aptitude and enthusiasm 
and should address the sensitive issues in the society and it should not be a burden for 

students as well as teachers. Suggestions areforwarded to the Board of Studies. 

4. It is suggested that more communicative and life skill programmes should beincluded 

along with the prevailing curriculum.

5. Group discussions, competitive exam training, mock interviews, Research Lab visits, 

should also a part of curriculum. The report has been discussed with the Board of 

Studies for updatingthe existing curriculum further. Department meeting has been 

carried out to discuss the matter and decided to conduct seminar on career 

opportunities, and to suggest college council to implement training courses in soft 

skills 
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